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Dear Sirs,

I am writing to you as a Queenslander to state in the strongest possible terms my opposition to the abortion law
 reform proposed by Rob Pyne.
A review of the growing body of research and plentiful anecdotal evidence demonstrates the deeply harmful
 nature of abortion to a women's health be it mental, emotional, physical and spiritual over the ensuing years
 post abortion.
I believe all human life is from God, we are created in His image with immense worth and dignity equally at the
 point of conception or at life's end.

To intervene and to kill a baby in the womb at any stage is legislated murder. It is abhorrent and sickening to
 me to even contemplate such an appaling deed. Since when does a 'civilised' society that should protect its most
 vulnerable members begin to consider extending its freedoms to kill fully grown babies in the womb.
This is a crime and I urge you in the strongest possible terms to please cherish the life of each unborn child and
 say NO to this dreadful reform.

Thank you for your consideration,
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Jayne Moore

Sent from my iPad
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